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 A warm welcome was given to members and guests by President Margaret McKenna at our afternoon October meeting.
A delicious lunch was prepared and served by members of the committee who were thanked by Margaret.
A short business meeting followed lunch and the minutes from the last meeting were signed and the County News was distributed and read. The Group meeting had been interesting and enjoyable and menus from the evening were distributed.
Margaret then convened the Annual General Meeting. Jean read the minutes from the last meeting and then read the Secretary’s report for this year. She reported that we had a very busy year with a variety of speakers, trips and visits. Kathleen was thanked for organising the programme. 
The Mrs Bird Rose Bowl for the highest number of competition points was won by Rosalind Bell, Kathleen Bowron and Margaret McKenna were joint second. All were presented with gifts. 
The Treasurer’s report was presented and accepted with thanks to Glynis and the Auditor.
Margaret presented the President’s report and thanked the members and committee for their help and support during the year. She explained that she had enjoyed her time as president but had now decided to step down from that role. She invited Dawn Eyre, the WI Advisor, to take over the meeting for the election of the new president and the committee. Kathleen Bowron was elected as president. Margaret was thanked for her efforts and dedication during her time as president.
The competition for a Motto was won by Kathleen Bowron and second was Margaret McKenna. The drawing prize was won by Glynis Milburn.
The next meeting on Friday 8th November is in Beaumont Parish Hall at 1.30pm. All welcome.

